
From:  Esther & Tonya Bieche <estherbieche@gmail.com> 
To:  Language Access Work Group Team <workgroupssb5304@dshs.wa.gov> 
Date:  October 25th, 2023, 11:30PM 
Subject:  Public comment on Language access 
 

 
Greetings, 
 
We are strongly opposed to describing people as having or being Limited English Proficiency 
(LEP).  People have a language strength and should be accommodated for their language of preference. 
 
Thank you, 
Tonya and Esther Bieche 
 


